
Good	evening	Emiliano,	
I	apologize	for	not	getting	back	to	you	sooner.	Our	Police	Department
just	recently	changed	our	email	system.	I	have	looked	into	your	request
and	we	have	nothing	on	file	in	regards	to	what	you	have	asked	about.	If
you	have	any	questions	i	can	be	reached	here	at	our	new	records	request
email.	
Take	care,	
		
Officer	Jeffrey	Notaro	
Records	access	Officer	
Clinton	Police	Department	
176	Chestnut	Street	Clinton	MA,01510	
(978)	365-4111	Ext.	298	

Please	be	advised	that	pursuant	to	950	CMR	32.00	and	G.L.	c.	66,
section	10A(a)	you	have	the	right	to	appeal	this	decision	to	the
Supervisor	of	Public	Records	within	90	calendar	days.	Such	appeal	shall
be	in	writing,	and	shall	include	a	copy	of	the	letter	by	which	the
request	was	made	and,	if	available,	a	copy	of	the	letter	by	which	the
custodian	responded.	The	Supervisor	shall	accept	an	appeal	only	from	a
person	who	had	made	his	or	her	record	request	in	writing.	Pursuant	to
G.L.	c.	66,	section	10A(c),	you	also	have	the	right	to	seek	judicial
review	my	commencing	a	civil	action	in	the	superior	court.	

CONFIDENTIALITY	NOTICE:	This	email	message	and	any	included	attachments
are	for	the	sole	use	of	the	intended	recipient(s),	and	may	contain
confidential	and/or	privileged	information.	Do	not	read,	copy,	forward,
or	print	this	email	message	or	any	attachments	unless	you	are	the
intended	recipient.	If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient,	please	notify
the	sender	and	destroy	all	copies	and	printouts	of	this	email	message
and/or	attachments.	
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